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 Police Department report for the month of  February 2019 

 

• The Police Chief met with Fire and Safety Comitee to discuss the 2019 budget. 

 

• Detective Bureau is still working on backgrounds potential part time canidates. 

 

• The department is continuing scheduling officers for upcoming training classes. 

 

• There were 693 calls for service for the month of February. 

 

 

 

 

 

         

Respectfully submitted by Chief John Zolgus   


